
Dear Marie 
 
The topic of “stray currents” came in discussion during a meeting between the Conseil Supérieur 
National des Personnes Handicapées (CSNPH) and representatives of the Belgian Railway company. 
 
They were asking if CSNPH knows about cases where a guide dog suffered from stray currents…  It 
appears that dogs are much more sensitive to electricity than humans. So they can suffer from “stray 
currents” their owner couldn’t perceive. 
 
None of the representatives of CSNPH and BDF had ever heard of such problems. There was no 
report of such problems within the Braille Liga. 
 
Do you happen to have information about such a thing at EU level ? 
 
Thank you 
 
Olivier Magritte 
BDF 
0470 13 14 36 
 


